From: <tsdb1@juno.com>

To: <fireinspector@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 4/65/2012 8:46 AM
Subject: Inspection 460 St John St

Att: John Martel
John,

Thank you for talking with me late last wesk regarding the 03/10/12
violations letter | am working on for my property at 460 Saint John
Street. As we had discussed, | needed to order a special size fire door.
With the lead time on the order, then arranging and accomplishing the
installation, | cannot mest the 32 day deadline stated on the letter. |

am therefore requesting a 60 extension of the deadline. 1 hope to
complete the project sooner than this and | will advise when the projects
are complete and ready for reinspection.

Thank you,

Tom Santarelli
Building Owner 460 St John St




